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REMINDER:  

MEAPA 2014-2015 Membership Renewal  

Time is NOW!!! 

 

We appreciate your support and ask that you continue your  

membership. Dues support MEAPA activities in advocacy, legislative  

efforts, patient care issues and many other areas critical for our patients 

and communities.  Your 2014-2015 membership begins July 2014 and 

ends June 30, 2015.  Please do consider renewing today and thank you.  

 

If you have not renewed for the 2014-2015 Membership,  

you can renew in one of two ways: 

Complete the online application at www.mainepa.com or 

Download application here and mail to MEAPA, Attn: Lisa Martin 

P O Box 190, Manchester, ME 04351 

 

If you are not sure if you have renewed your membership feel free to call 
Lisa at 207-620-7577, or email info@mainepa.com.   

http://www.mainepa.com/membership/join.php
http://www.mainepa.com/pdf/MembershipApplication15.pdf


 

Please Save the Date! 

Tuesday, September  16, 2014 

At the Augusta Civic Center 

8:30 am – 3:30 pm 

2nd Annual Health Care for Maine Conference: 

“Successfully Implementing the ACA in Maine”, featuring Keynote Speaker Ron Pollack,  

Founding Executive Director of Families USA. 

 

Health Care for Maine (HC4ME), an alliance working to ensure that every person in Maine has access 

to high quality health care at a cost they can afford, invites you to an educational summit focused on 

successful implementation of the Affordable Care Act (ACA) in Maine. 

Keynote Speaker: Ron Pollack 

           

 

The day-long conference will feature presentations on Maine’s Health Insurance Marketplace,  

including lessons learned from 2014 open enrollment and what to expect for 2015; accepting federal 

funds for MaineCare and helping people in the “coverage gap”; updates on Marketplace options and 

benefits; and helping individuals understand their coverage and how to use it. 

Questions: 

Please contact Andrea Irwin, Consumers for Affordable Health Care, by email: airwin@mainecahc.org 
with questions. 
Please share this email with colleagues who you think would be interested in the 2nd Annual Health 

Care for Maine Conference. 

http://familiesusa.org/
http://familiesusa.org/author/ron-pollack
mailto:airwin@mainecahc.org

